
 

 

To whom it may concern: 
 

Good morning and I hope all are healthy. 
 

I read today that Dr. Doohan may lift some of the travel restrictions soon. 
 

I would like to see the ability to walk our trails and enjoy outdoor recreation again, of 
course while maintaining social distancing. 
 

As I am an avid golfer I would really like to see the golf courses opened again! 
 

I know our local course, Little River, had taken many measures to ensure safety before 
they were told to shut down completely. Some of those measures were: 
 

Single rider carts 

All carts sanitized before and after each use. 
6 foot spacing on the driving range and sanitizing all buckets and balls. 
No rakes or flag poles, less to touch. 
No Pro shop, all transactions through a window while maintaining 6 feet of distance. 
No groups of larger than 4 
 

Excersising and soaking up sunshine are essential to physical and mental health. 

 

Thank you for considering allowing outdoor activities with proper social distancing. 

 

Eric Shellman 

 


